
Week 8, Term 2 Newsletter 

Both Kindy and Class 1 love 
their weekly music sessions 
with Beata, the music teacher.  

They have been learning how 
to correctly use a range of 
percussion instruments, keep 
a simple beat, and make 
noise! It’s lovely to see them 
have so much fun in the 
process. 

With the cooler weather fully 
upon us now, please label 
your child’s jumpers/trackie 
pants so we can keep track of 
everybody’s belongings.  

Thanks  

 

 

 


